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From: Kelly Hatchett <kellydhatchett@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 9:48 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Santa Barbara Libraries

Caution: This email originated from a source ocutside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe,

Please read this into the record. Thank you.

Dear Supervisors - The Santa Barbara public libraries are essential to our community. In this
time of uncertainty, knowing we can someday go to the places we love is what is keeping most
of us going. One of those places in particular for myself and children is the Montecito library.
The online resources provided by the library have been incredibly helpful with homeschooling
both of my children. This is such a tough time for all aspects of our community but I urge you to
keep the importance of the libraries in mind. I would imagine they are going to be needed more
than ever when this is over. Thank you for all you do.

Kelly Hatchett

Sent from my iPhone



